
 
 

Request to Modify Graduation Requirements for the 2022 – 2023 School Year 

 

Due to the implications of the COVID-19 pandemic. The college counselors are 

requesting minor modifications to the graduation requirements for the class of 2023. 

These modifications include seminar credits, service hours, college application 

requirements, and CNCA elective credits.  

 

1. Seminar  

a. Students need to complete 30 seminar credits; however, the class of 2023 

did not have a seminar during 10th grade. This was a missed opportunity 

for them to earten10 credits toward the required 30 credits.  

i. We request that a modification be made to the required credits 

from 30 credits to 20 credits.  

2. Service Hours  

a. Students did not have the opportunity to complete their service hours in 

9th and 10th grade due to the COVID – 19 pandemic and closures.  

i. We request that a modification be made to the required hours from 

30 hours to 20 hours.  

3. College Applications  

a. We have 19 seniors with a GPA below 2.0, which means they are not 

eligible to apply to 4-year colleges.  

i. We request a modification to the requirement to allow students to 

apply to Community College instead of a 4-year college. 

1. Note: We will be engaging in data analysis as to why these 

students are not meeting the requirements and what 

additional support our students need. 

4. CNCA Elective Credits  

a. We have 7 – 10 seniors who are overall deficient but might meet A-G 

requirements by the end of Spring 2023. 

i. We request a modification to the requirement to allow students to 

graduate if these students meet the A-G requirements but not the 

CNCA elective credits. 


